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The Far East


Neighborhood 


Pride Center’s 








Neighborhood Notes





Providing excellence in the delivery of City services to achieve strong, safe, healthy neighborhoods 


November  10, 2010








Neighborhood Pride Team


AARP Administrative Asst.:


Cheryl Byrd, Linda Lawson


Americorps*VISTA:


Cynthia Louis, CGW


Asst. City Attorney:


Michelle Cox


Center Manager/Liaison:


Lynne LaCour


Code Enforcement:  


Kelly Collins, Janae Crawford, Jeremiah Evans, Lisa Manley, Hank Patterson


Columbus Public Health:  Rubye Redd, Social Worker


Nurse Volunteer:


Pat Roush, LPN


OU Communications Intern:


Pamela Reeves


Safety/Police:


Jarrod James, 9th Precinct


Stacie Bruce, 14th Precinct


James Poole, 20th Precinct


Solid Waste/Refuse:


Joe Collins





		   











                  New Grant


                  Opportunities:


                  Neighborhood


                  Partnership and


                  Capacity Building


                  Grants Due This


                  Month!	





There is still a little time left for your community group to sub- mit for a couple of grant opps:


The Columbus Foundation’s Neighborhood Partnerships Grant (� HYPERLINK "http://columbus foundation.org/grants/columbus-foundation/neighbor hood/" ��http://columbus foundation.org/grants/columbus-foundation/neighbor hood/�) is due Nov. 19, and will fund a number of different types of projects.  The Ohio Benefit Bank’s Capacity Building Grant (� HYPERLINK "http://www.oashf.org/ohiobenefitbank.html" ��www.oashf. org/ohiobenefitbank.html�) is due Nov. 29, and will help you start or expand an income tax preparation program.





	Save the Date(s)!


	Upcoming East


                Side Events You’ll 


                Want To Attend:





Nov. 1-Dec. 16, Firefighters4Kids Toy Drive applications accepted for City of Columbus residents in zipcodes 43004, 43068, 43110, 43209, 43213, 43227, and 43232.  Parents will need to bring their picture ID and their child’s birth certificate or medical card showing child’s date of birth, and proof that they live inside Columbus city limits (addresses will be checked with the County Auditor’s office).   Tuesdays and Thursdays 9AM-Noon at Barnett Rec Center and Mondays 10-2 and Wednesdays 2-6 at the Far East Neighborhood Pride Center.  � HYPERLINK "http://www.firefighters4kids.com" ��http://www.firefighters4kids.com� – or call the Pride Center at 724-0100 for a list of Toy Drive locations in communities outside Columbus.





Nov. 10, 5:30-7:30 PM, at Bishop Hartley High School, Alumni Assn real estate networking event.  $10 fee covers snacks & drinks:


� HYPERLINK "http://www.bishop-hartley.org /indexphp?id=678" ��http://www.bishop-hartley.org /indexphp?id=678� . 


 


Nov. 10-22, CHP Holiday Wish Program sign-ups at Pheasant Run, Marsh Run, and George’s Creek Apartment communities.  Contact your property’s CHP Americorps office for details.





Nov.  11-13, 7 PM & Nov. 14 at 3 PM, Eastmoor Academy, 471 S. Weyant Ave., “Our Town” – ad- mission $5.  365-8158 for info.





Nov. 25 & 26 – City of Columbus offices, including the Far East Neighborhood Pride Center,  are closed for Thanksgiving Holiday, will reopen on Monday, Nov. 29.		    








Neighborhood Notes is a publication of the Far East Neighborhood Pride Center,


2500 Park Crescent, Columbus OH 43232 / Phone: 614-724-0100  Fax: 614-724-0111


You are receiving this email because you have requested to be on our list of email recipients. If you have news items that would be of interest to people living or working on the far east side of Columbus, please email them to cylouis@columbus.gov, or snail-mail to:  FENPC, 2500 Park Crescent, Cols, OH 43232.   If you would like to be removed from our email list, please send an email to cylouis@columbus.gov with the word “Unsubscribe” in the subject line.  Thank you!





























A Reminder from the Ohio Dept. of Health:  Child Passenger Safety Laws





Ohio Law now requires every child under 8 years old to ride in a child safety seat, unless that child is 4’9” tall or taller.  Child safety seats include infant seats, convertible seats, forward-facing seats, booster seats, or other federally-approved devices.  Every child 8 to 15 years old who is not in a safety seat must be secured in the vehicle’s seat belt.  For details, visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.odh. ohio.gov/odhprograms/hprr/cpsafe/childbooster.aspx" ��http://www.odh. ohio.gov/odhprograms/hprr/cpsafe/childbooster.aspx� 





From Pat Roush, LPN:  





PERTUSSIS (AKA


Whooping Cough)


Is Making A Big 


Comeback In Our 


Community – But It 


Is Preventable!





Pertussis usually starts with cold-like symptoms, and may-be mild cough, but not every runny nose is pertussis.   Per-tussis is often not suspected or diagnosed until a persistent cough with spasms, charac-terized by the whooping sound, sets in after 1-2 weeks.


         The best way to prevent pertussis is through vaccin-ations. The childhood vaccine is called DTaP. The pertussis booster vaccine for adoles-cents and adults is called Tdap. Both protect against pertussis, tetanus, and diph-theria.  Call Pat at 724-0107 for info or to schedule a vacc.





	    Veterans Day 


                    Is Thursday,


                    November 11


                      


                      …and several area businesses are offering specials!  Veterans and active duty military can eat for free at Applebee’s with proof of military service:   � HYPERLINK "http://www. applebees.com/vetsDay/default.aspx" ��http://www. applebees.com/vetsDay/default.aspx� .  And Outback Steakhouses are offering veterans and active duty personnel a free Bloomin’ Onion and non-alcoholic beverage:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.out back.com/pressroom/pr_101018.aspx" ��http://www.out back.com/pressroom/pr_101018.aspx� .





























Eastmoor Academy Drama Department Presents Wilder Classic Play OUR TOWN	





On Nov. 11, 12, and13 at 7:00 PM, and Nov. 14 at 3:00 PM, the Eastmoor Academy High School Drama Department will present Thornton Wilder’s Pulitzer Prize-winning play, OUR TOWN, about life’s joys, loves, special moments, and regrets.  Tickets are just $5, and are available by calling 365-8158.  For more infor-mation about Eastmoor Academy, visit their website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.columbus.k12.oh.us/applications/schoolwebsites/SchoolProfile.nsf/(WebHome2)/Eastmoor_Academy?OpenDocument" ��http://www.columbus.k12.oh.us/applications/schoolwebsites/SchoolProfile.nsf/(WebHome2)/Eastmoor_Academy?OpenDocument� 








